
Safeguarding Newsletter
Dear Parent/Carer,

Welcome to the first edition of our safeguarding 
newsletter. This newsletter is designed to support 

parents in deepening their understanding of 
topical safeguarding issues. Safeguarding children 

is the action we take to promote the welfare of 
children and protect them from harm. 

Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility. 
With Christmas nearly here and with some 

children receiving new technology or related 
games, here is a quick reminder how to ensure 

your child is safe online.

Online Safety

https://www.barnardos.org.uk/get-
support/support-for-parents-and-carers/child-
abuse-and-harm/keeping-children-safe-online

Use Parental Controls to Keep Your Child 
Safe | NSPCC

Support for parents and carers to keep 
children safe online - GOV.UK

Parents and Carers - UK Safer Internet 
Centre

What else can I do?

Chat to your child regularly about what 
they are doing online and as always, 
remind your child that if anything is 
worrying them then they should talk to 
you or another trusted adult. 

Online Safety Leaflets & resources -
Internet Matters

5 Top Tips!
1. Monitor screen time
2. Maximise parental controls 
3. Set clear ground rules
4. Explore the online world with your child
5. Remember it is okay to ask for help!
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